
Please support us where possible: donate online through our yellow donate button at the bottom of our website (by card or paypal). 
There is also an option to set up a monthly standing order or we have contactless card/phone readers in the church.  
Our bank details are: RCAS St Thomas More Church A/C Dulwich, NatWest, account 44136757, sort code 60-23-19  

ST THOMAS MORE CHURCH 

380 Lordship Lane, SE22 8ND 
Tel: 020 8693 5070 Email: dulwich@rcaos.org.uk Website: www.stthomasmorechurch.co.uk 

 

 

   Parish Priest: Fr Bartłomiej Dudek     Assistant Priests: Fr Allan MacDonald, Fr George Opio 
 

PARISH DIARY AND MASS INTENTIONS 
Parish activities are in italic  
Masses are held at the remaining times  
Church is open Saturday-Wednesday 08.30-18.00 
 

Sun 12 October 
08.30 People of the parish 
10.00 Jonathan Mwambazi RIP 
11.15 Parish tea and coffee in John Paul Centre 
12.00 Eileen and Fiona Murphy RIP 
17.30 Wellbeing and recovery of David 
 

Mon 13 October (St Edward the Confessor) 

09.30 Mass (possible to request 3 Mass intentions) 
14.00 John Paul Association meeting in JPC 
 

Tue 14 October (St Callistus) 
09.30 FM: Deceased relatives of the Tancock family 
               Ryan Edu-Gyamfi – happy birthday 
 

Wed 15 October (St Teresa of Jesus) 
09.30 Alex Torrents RIP 
19.00 Adoration and Confession 
20.00    RCIA in John Paul Centre 

 Thu 16 October (St Hedwig) 
09.00 Family stay and play in JPC 
09.30 Mass (possible to request 2 Mass intentions) 
19.00 Alpha course in JPC 
 

Fri 17 October (St Ignatius of Antioch) 
09.30 Mass (possible to request 2 Mass intentions) 
19.00 Youth Group JPC dulwichyouth@rcaos.org.uk 
 

Sat 18 October (St Luke – Evangelist) 
08.30 Adoration and Confession 
09.30 Mass (possible to request a Mass intention) 
17.00 Confession 
17.30 Tommy Lydon RIP - birthday 
 

Sun 19 October – World Mission Sunday 
08.30 Gloria Rubano RIP  
10.00 Mary McDonagh RIP 
11.15 Parish tea and coffee in John Paul Centre 
12.00 Cynthia-Jade Erove birthday 
17.30 People of the parish 
 

 

Recently deceased: please pray for Jonathan Mwambazi 
who died recently. We offer our prayers for his grieving 
family and friends. 
 

Secondary supplementary forms: Fr Bart will be signing 
forms required for Catholic secondary schools on 
Monday 13 October 18.00-19.00.  Please come to the 
John Paul Centre with your printed forms and any other 
relevant material and information. Primary school 
forms will be signed in early January – please kindly 
wait for further announcements in the newsletter.  
 

Altar Servers: we would like to invite our young people, 
who have received their First Holy Communion, to 
consider becoming an Altar Server. Please could 
parents fill in the form available at the back of the 
church or on the parish website or email the parish 
office. Rehearsals with Fr Bart will start soon.  
 

Drain survey on Monday 13 October: please be aware 
that there will be a survey of the manholes around the 
church and surrounding areas taking place. 
 

First Holy Communion and Confirmation in 2026: 
registrations will open in November. Please keep an 
eye on the newsletters closer to this time.  
 

 

Second collection for World Mission Sunday: World 
Mission Sunday is during the weekend 18/19 October, 
coordinated by Missio , the Pope's official charity for 
World Mission supporting communities most in need in 
areas of great poverty, conflict, and turmoil throughout 
the world. Please support either by donating in the 
second collection, or in the donation envelopes at the 
back of the church, or online at 
missio.org.uk/wmsdonate   Thank You! 
 

Manna Centre: we are collecting for the Manna Centre 
until the 26 October as part of their Harvest collection 
for homeless people and those in need. Please leave 
your kind donations at the back of the church in the 
boxes provided under the posters. Please note that the 
most needed items are: sugar, pasta, rice, sauces, tinned 
meats and vegetables, baked beans, coffee, dilutable 
drinks, mens’ clothing, toiletries, toilet rolls, disposable 
razors and tea mugs. 
 

St Anthony’s Catholic Primary School SE22 0LA, 
Nursery and Reception open days: invite prospective 
Nursery and Reception parents to visit the school on 11 
and 27 November, 9 December and 8 January at 9.30. 
They warmly welcome enquires from families of all 
faiths and none.  Please find leaflets in the porch.  
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http://www.stthomasmorechurch.co.uk/

